
CIRCULAR 

 

JULY 07, 2025 

 
Subject: New Admission Parent Interaction 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of newly joined students, 

 

 

We warmly welcome you and your child to our school community. We appreciate your 

trust in us and are excited to have your child on board. 

We invite one parent/guardian per family to a meeting with our Principal, Rev.Fr.Bharat 

to discuss your child’s transition and answer any queries you may have. 

 

DATE:  JULY 13, 2025 (SUNDAY) 

TIME: 10 am Onwards  

VENUE: AUDITORIUM 

LUNCH: 1 pm 

 

 Child should not accompany parents to the meeting. 

 The meeting will be followed by Lunch. 

We look forward to meeting you and working together to support your child’s 

growth. 

 

 

Best regards, 

STEM SCHOOL 
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